
12/04/2019 

MRS Carrie Haire 
7 Moore RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
carrie-lynn@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/0278 - 1 / 1 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

RE:DA 2019/0278
I object to the proposal of this indoor rock climbing facility. I feel this is suited to an industrial 
area where noise and parking are not a problem.
The hours of operation are too long and music playing during these times would be 
horrendous. You have spoken about north facing windows but not any eastern facing windows. 
If there are any eastern facing windows I request that all glazing is double glazed and to be 
kept closed during times of operation. 5 Moore Road is only a few meters away from the 
proposed venue. As it is people using upstairs bathrooms are noisy and loud.
Thanks Carrie
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